



#### LAST MEETING 2017

57 people attended the meeting in Chinandega. All of them representing different Learning Centers.

A bus took us from Wisconsin Office in Managua. We appreciate the effort that participants made to be there very early in the morning. We had the chance to know other places where learning Centers develop activities.

Alba Rosa from Chinadega welcomed us and telling us to get ready because the meeting will be productive, and it has surprises.



### November 25th 2017

**Learning Center Program Meeting** 

#### **Learning Centers**

Gracias a Dios, San Antonio, San Gabriel, Un Regalo de Dios, Guadalupano, Robert Bowen, Renacer, Manos Solidarias, Unidas en un solo Abrazo, Madison Los Cedros, Las Muñecas, Sagrado Corazón de Jesús, Hossana, Carolina, Gloria Chavarría, Ntra Señora de Fatima, Apan Diriamba, El Carmen La Paz Centro, Bendición de Dios, June Lemke, Todo lo puedo en Cristo and San Vicente de Paul Center

Recognitions were given by Mirna Angulo to our outstanding instructors Petronila Solis and Isabel Moraga.





**Isabel** 

Petronila

Awarding of prizes to leaders and Training on Fundamentals of Project Management (PMI) participants.





- Leonor received the reports from Learning Centers.
- Lunch was offered by Regalo de Dios Center (Chinandega)
- Brief review of Successful experiences from Llano Largo Centers in Estelí and Cedro Galán(Managua) were shared.





Josefa de Cedro Galan says "They take advantage of all the material donated to us to help the children. We teach baking and activities at the library. We serve 150 children to read in small groups to learn English. Successful efforts have helped us to obtain more books and recognitions for the work done."



We appreciate the work that our volunteers do for the organization hence they receive a recognition. They are recognized for teaching English classes and craft classes. Petrolina Solis was one of the protagonist of this great work.



San Antonio, Casa de la Mujer Zulema Duarte and Hossana Center's learders got prizes for their participation, sending their monthly meetings reports and collaborating during all the year at the office.





In addition, Bonus Raffles were given to get massages from Vital Natural Products to the winners for participating in the BIKE HIKE 2017 raffle.







## **Evaluation**

# Tell us what you think!

All workshops organized by Wisconsin are important because it strengthens our capabilities, teaches us to optimize the materials that are donated to us. It allows to socialize and exchange experience, to improve our communication and allow us to create self-employment.

All learning activities are very important because we learn many good things to improve our work, get ahead and support the community. We now can develop our own projects.

Wisconsin Nicaragua Partners is the place where we learn new things and share experiences with the leaders. In each meeting we are informed with all the activities that we can develop in our communities.

We have done great activities for our communities, somehow, we have helped them to change their lives, to challenge themselves and the most import thing is to help each other.







"Learning never exhausts the mind" – Leonardo da Vinci